
THE ADVENTURE BEGINS

ABOUT THE ADVENTURE BEGINS
In 2018 we challenge your section to re-embed key

elements of Scouting into your program. It’s time for us

to rejuvenate the way Scouting is delivered and

prepare for the implementation of our new program

from 2019. 

The Adventure Begins is a way to reengage and

ensure programs’ are true to Scouting’s core values. 

PROMISE AND LAW

Whyalla Scout Group have incorporated the Promise

and Law into opening and closing ceremonies. We

now take three steps back while saying the Law

before the traditional HOP.  

When this new step was introduced by the leaders

the Joeys decided that it was in the wrong place and

moved to its current place in the ceremony.  

Joeys enjoyed the Promise and Law puzzles and

learning about all the different parts. 

 

Ascot Park Joeys have spent four nights working on

the new Law and Promise which included

understanding promises, spiritual beliefs using the

flash cards, behaviours and reviewing their Joey Code

and looking after our world.  

The Law is used as part of their opening and closing

parade each week.   

Visit www.sa.scouts.com.au/theadventurebegins to

find out more
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